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Ephesians 5:1,2
“Be imitators of God, 
therefore, as dearly loved 
children and live a life of love, 
just as Christ loved  us and 
gave himself up for us as a 
fragrance offering  and 
sacrifice to God.”

Worship Service
April 7, 2013

Song Leader - Ken Letkeman
Pianist - Bonnie Klassen

Electric Piano - Vanessa Wieler

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship
Pete Peters

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Brendan Hildebrand

Worship in Singing

Song
Losch Family

 Message
Peter Redekopp
“Imitators of God”

Eph. 5:1-21
Closing Song & Prayer
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THIS WEEK
Tue.	 7:30 pm
Council Meeting

Wed. 	6:30 - 7:30 pm
Sr Youth Planning Team 
meeting @ Glencross
	 7:30-10 pm
Sr Youth Bible Study
Snack - Hannah Doerksen

Fri. 	 7:30 pm
Ken & Irma’s care group meets 
at Melvin & Rhonda’s
Daniel & Helen’s care group 
meets at Bob & Anna’s

Next Sunday
•   Message - Peter Redekopp
• Jessica  Dyck will give a 
report on her Mexico mission 
trip.

Sunday - April 28th - Worship 
Service - “Lord, bless the 
work of our hands”. More 
details to follow.

Missionary of the Week:
Dave & Cheri Bartsch working with 
Youth with a Mission.  Position: 
Base Leader  Home Church: 
Aylmer EMM Church

From the Sunday School 
Department

★ The Sunday School 
Department is still in need 
of 2 teachers for the following 
classes:  Toddler (age 2&3) and 
Middle School (grade 6&7). If 
God is calling you to serve Him 
in this way, please contact 
Heather Dyck.

★ Sunday School Staff 
meeting wil l be held on 
Monday, April 15th, 7:30 pm at 
church.

★ Annual church picnic 
will be held at Stanley Park on 
Sunday, June 9th.
 
★ S u n d a y S c h o o l 
Promotion will take place on 
Sunday, June 23rd from 
9:30-10:30 in the Fellowship 
Hall.   ALL are welcome to 
attend!
 
★  S u n d a y S c h o o l 
summer break:   Please 
note there will be no  Sunday 
School at Glencross from June 
30th to Sept. 1st.   Sunday 
S c h o o l w i l l r e s u m e o n 
September 8th.
 
★  Effective September 
2013, student starting age for 
Sunday School at Glencross will 
be age 3.



 
Attention Youth Parents:
The Pregnancy Care Center is 
doing sex talks for the youth 
groups of Morden next week and 
our youth groups will be attending 
these. They will be doing a parent 
information meeting on Saturday 
April 13th. 
The session is free, but they 
would like to know if you are 
coming. Please contact Pastor 
Trevor, or Nancy Shelvey @ 
325-7900 or dshel@mts.net.

Upcoming Events

April 21st - Soup & Pie lunch @ 
church. This will be a 
f u n d r a i s e r f o r 
Pembina Valley Bible 
Camp. Group 1 - prep & serve. 
Group 2 - clean up. 
Help is needed to prepare food on 
Saturday, April 20th. Please sign up 
for this opportunity (sign up sheet in 
the foyer) to help or learn to make 
soup and pie. 
April 21st @ 7 pm - Baptism 
Service, including testimonies and 
acceptance of new members.

April 28th - church skating from 
2:15-4:15 at the Morden rink. 
Everyone is invited for skating & 
hockey. Bring skates and sticks. 
Everyone who is planning on 
skating, should bring $5.

  TAKE NOTE

All ladies are invited to Ladies 
Appreciation Supper at church. 
Tuesday April 16th at 6:30pm. 
Please sign up (sign up sheets 
are in the foyer- white table) if 
you are planning to attend. The 
evening will begin with pizza 
and salads for supper followed 
by a time of discussion in 
regards to some changes to the 
ladies fellowship. We will be 
voting on the different changes 
as well as elections. Desserts to 
end the evening. Check your 
mail boxes for details on 
possible changes.
 Fall cleaning has produced 2 
small cribs that are no longer 
needed at church. If you are in 
need of a small crib, please talk 
to Tina Unrau.

Steinbach Bible College is 
holding a free evening seminar 
on  Hemorrhaging Faith: (Why 
Young Adults Stay or Leave the 
Church). The session will be on 
Thursday April 11 @ 7pm. If you 
are interested in attending, 
please speak with Pastor 
Trevor.

Church yard clean-up -  Fri. 
April 26th @7pm.  Please bring 
rakes, hotdogs & buns, and 
snacks for after clean up is 
done (rain date Fri. May 3rd).
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DVBS - July 8-12, 2013. Please talk to 
Anna Dyck (ph: 822.6268) about your 
opportunity in this ministry.

The 38th season of the Morden 
Festival of the Arts continues with 
the French & English Speech Arts 
sessions on April 9th & 10th at St. 
Paulʼs United Church.  Mornings 
begin at 9:00, afternoons at 1:10 
and there is also an evening 
session on Tuesday that starts at 
7:00 pm. The Sacred Evening, 
featuring piano, vocal and strings 
selections takes place next 
Sunday, April 14th at 7:00 pm at 
the Morden Alliance Church.  
Admission is $2 for adults/no 
charge for children.  For more info 
contact Erika at 822-6825 or check 
their website 
www.mordenfestivalofthearts.cfsite
s.org.

May 25th (date changed) at 6:00 
pm, Morden Mennonite Church will 
host a community fish fry in support 
of Morden Youth for Christ.  All 
proceeds will go towards their 
growing renovation fund.  For more 
info call 822.8085.
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